
The Linked Parishes of 

St. Charles– St. Ann and St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

 
 
St. Charles-St. Ann 
Monday- Thursday 9am to 3:00 pm  
315-468-1803 
4461 Onondaga Blvd. Syracuse, NY 13219     

 
Email stcharles.stanns@gmail.com 
 
 
St. Patrick and St. Brigid  
Monday-Thursday 9am to 2:00pm  
315-475-2185 

 
Email stpatssyr@syrdio.org 
 
 

Faith Formation 
315-468-1803 or 315-475-2185 
315-468-1803 for K-8 
sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 9-10  
mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades K-8 

Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor  
Deacon Anthony Paratore  
Deacon Robert Connelly 
 

 

 
 

Monday, 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid 
Tuesday, 8am at St. Charles 
Wednesday, 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid  
Thursday, 8am at St. Charles 
 

 

 

 November 12, 2023 

MASS OF REMEMBRANCE 2023 



 
 
 
 
 
MONDAY, November 13; MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S 

Reading:  Wis1:1-7/Lk17:1-6 
SP 8am  Mary Jane Mather by Joe and Linda Pizzuto 
    Elaine Luzzi by Werner and Noreen Wilsch 
    Rita Bova by Ed Ryan 
 
TUESDAY; Nov. 14; MASS AT ST. CHARLES 
Reading: W i s 2 : 2 3 - 3 : 9 / L k 1 7 : 7 - 1 0  

SC 8am    Ashley Sheppard by Mike and Flora Gaines 
      

 
WED., November 15; MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S
 Reading: Wis6:1-11/Lk17:11-19 

   Deceased members of Doner Family by      
Werner and Noreen Wilsch 
                 Michael Cahill by Tom and Gloria Young   
                  
  

           
 

Reading: Wis7:22b-8:1/Lk17:20-25 

     Louise Lasher by Family 

       
 
SATURDAY, November 18; 
Reading: Wis18:14-16,19:6-9/Lk18:1-8 

 

SUNDAY, November 19;  
Reading: Prv31:10-13,19-20,30-31/1Thes5:1-6/Mt25:14-30 

   Gene Adragna by Kathy and Tom Procaprio 
                  Tom McCarthy by Coleman Family 
                 
10:30am   Lucy Garafalo by Al and Bunny Giannino 
                    Jeanne DiPaola by Family 

                                 
  

Donna Adams, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah Albright, Phil Allen, 
Teresa Barndollar, Edward Bargelski, Tom Baumann, Phyllis 
Behan, Ralph Bellinger, Jerry Berkery, Joseph Bertalli, Jane 
Benson, Msgr. Larry Bordonaro, Briana, Cristen Brophy, Jen-
nifer C., Deb Carey, Guisseppe C.,  Sophia Grace Castrilli, Jo-
seph Castrilli, Larry Chalk, Tomas Checkosky, Anna Ciccarelli,  
Christopher Clemons, Infant Sloane Clucas, Denise Corcoran, 
Loretta Corcoran, Mary Courcy, Abby Cronin, John Danaher, 
Sally Daughton, Pat DeNeve, Jim DiPaola,  Michael Dowe, 
John Drury, George Dubosh, Ken Eckert, Stever Effler, Kay 
Ellis, Sally Ennis, Karl Esmark, Dan Fahey, Carol Ficarra, Shawn 
Garland, Gabby, Anne Gerega, George Ginnopolus, Michael 
Goodyear, Carol Grayson, Arlene Graziano, Bill Gunter, Chris 
H., Doug Hague, Jack Halpin, Dylan Patrick Healy, David Hill, 
Timmy Hogan, Kara Horvatch, Cathy Hubert, Jim Hunt, Holli 
Johnson, Chris Jones, Judy, Connor Karlovitz, Joe Kane, Tom-
my Kearney, Angelo Kelly, Dorothy Kenyon, Christine Kleberg, 
Ted Kocienski, Kathy Kotz, John Krell, Christine LaPage, Donna 
Lavonier, Siobhan Leonard, Hal Lockwood, Jeffrey Mac-
Collumm, Dan Mahoney, Mary Marcellus, Eli Marposon, Mar-
garet Marposon, Virginia Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, 
Ron Metzger, Antonette Milazzo, Rosemary Monticello, Bever-
ly Morgan, John Morse, Mike and Leah Nosowski, Robin P., 
Michele Dubois Payne, Bob Pray, Edward Purcell, Bill Rezak, 
Marcia Rhinehardt, Patsy Rogge, Lois Roy, Frank Sacco, Jose-
phine Saccone, David Sauer,  Dan Schmidt, Karen Schmidt, 
Kimberly Schoemann, Roseanne Scrimale, Paul W. and Janet 
Seville, Pat Sheehan, Tom Skutt, Annette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley, 
Sonny Sofia, James Spinoso, Jr., Catherine Spinoso, Anna 
Stefanco,  Mike and Gerri Strojnowski, Mark Sunderman, Mary 
Lynn T., Paul Talbot, Norma Taylor, Brandon Thomas, 
Makenna Grace Turner, Mary Jo Weinheimer, Carmella 
White, John P. White, Rich Worden, Msgr. Robert Yeazel 

  
 

Would you like us to pray for your intentions? Prayer re-
quests can be emailed to Sister Eileen McGrath at 
emcgrath128@gmail.com. Your requests go directly to the 
Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will pray for your 
intention. All prayer requests are held in confidence and are 
known only to the prayer intercessors. 

 
“Do not worry about anything, but in everything by prayer 
and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be 
made known to God.” 

Philippians 4:6 

The Linked Parishes of St. Charles-St. Ann and St. Patrick and St. Brigid 



        
 

 

      

 

        
 

 

 
RCIA 
“Instead of being just a church that welcomes and re-
ceives by keeping the doors open, let us try also to be a 
church that finds new roads, that is able to step out-
side itself and go to those who do not attend Mass, to 
those who have quit or are indifferent.”  —
 Pope Francis  
 
Many of us think of the Rite of Christian Initiation 
(RCIA/now OCIA) as a way to bring non-Catholics into 
the fullness of our faith.  That’s true…to a point.   But 
it’s also the way to bring back those who have chosen 
for one reason or another not to join us in living out 
their lives in the fullness of the Catholic faith which 
they received at Baptism.  
 
Beginning Sunday, November 5th and running through 
Sunday, Nov. 19th we will be holding Inquiry ses-
sions from 9:15-10:15 at St. Charles Church.  This will 
allow time for folks inviting someone to 
attend either Sunday Mass. These are informal “Come 
and See” opportunities for both those of different 
or no faiths who might be interested in learning more 
about becoming Catholic, as well as those Pope Fran-
cis refers to as “currently on different roads.”  
 
Sessions will be held on Nov. 5, 12, and 19.…. the RCIA 
Team looks forward to finding new roads together …
because to quote Pope Francis again: “Faith is only 
worth having when you give it away.”    

Ladies Holiday Brunch   November 19– 
Sunday before Thanksgiving 

Attention Ladies of our Joint Parish Community!!! All are 

invited to Our Ladies Holiday Brunch November 19, 2023 
Coleman’s Authentic Irish Pub 12:00pm. Cost is $25.00 per 
person. There will be a fun gift exchange for all who would 
like to participate, please bring a wrapped gift (Suggested 
value of no more than $10.00 remember this is just for 
fun). Please make your reservation 
no later than November 16, 2023 
For reservations contact  

Rita Collins 315-425-1852  

or Katie Verstraete 315-471-4956    

Ministry Schedule– St. Charles -St. Ann 

Eucharistic Ministers 

November 18;         5:15pm    Jeff Noce, Al Fuller 

November 19;       10:30am    Doreen Bronchetti 

       Lorri Caloia 

 

Lectors   

November 18;           5:15pm      Maureen Hartnett 

November 19;          10:30am     Gerry Danaher 

 

Bishop Ludden 

November 19;       Lorri Caloia 

The Hope Appeal is the annual giving campaign of the 

Diocese of Syracuse.  This year’s assessment for St. 

Charles– St. Ann is:                   

               $58,817.00 

To date we have raised                                     28,289.00 

Our balance due is                                             30,528.00 

Our goal is due on December 31, 2023.  Please           

consider a gift to the HOPE Appeal.  Thank you, as al-

ways for your support. 

Father Kevin 



WEEKEND MINISTRY SCHEDULE St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

Our collection from November 5;    $ 7,085.00 

Hope appeal Update as of October 25, 2023 

I am very thankful that we as a parish have collected 

just over half of our Hope Appeal goal so far. We still 

have about 9 weeks left.  We have collected $18,593.34 

toward our assessed amount of $35,669.00. We are 

still short $17,105.66 of our goal. The Hope appeal 

bill is due in full by December31st. If each family gave 

an annual donation to Hope Appeal of $70.00 which is 

roughly $5.83 per week, we would definitely meet our 

goal. 

 Fr. Kevin  

Food Pantry News      Lately the St. Patrick-St. Brigid’s Food Pantry has experienced a large in-
crease in families in need and a decrease in monetary grants.  Please keep the Pantry in mind 
when filling your church envelopes especially if you are donating on line.    Thank you! 

 

       St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Saturday, November 18   4pm Michael Goodnough 

    Rita Collins 

    Jackie Musto 

 

Sunday, November 19 8am Michael Goodnough 

    Ann Gallagher 

    Colleen McConnell 

Lectors 

Saturday, November 18 4pm Mary Jo Hayes 

Sunday, November 19 8am Jim Sheridan 

 

Altar Servers 

Saturday, November 18 4pm Patrick Boyle 

    Declan Ryan 

    Molly Ryan 

 

Sunday, November 19 8am Michael Conover 

    Matthew Conover 

    John Malkowski 

In honor of Kathy Tynan the Faith Formation Program of St. 
Patrick and St. Brigids, St. Charles-St. Ann's would like to 
continue her project of giving candy and cards to the men 
at the Catholic Men’s Shelter, formerly known as the Oxford 
Inn.  

We are asking for donations of candy kisses and small candy 
canes. We have a friend making 300 Christmas cookies and 
we will have all the children help us frost them. Lets make 
Christmas special for those less fortunate.  Donations can 
be placed in the food pantry boxes at either church, 
brought to class on Sunday morn-
ings, or dropped off at either        
rectory.   

Thank you in advance for your            
assistance!  

This past Sunday, Brother Joe, a Franciscan Friar 
from Assumption Church, came to our parish to 
speak to our 7th and 8th grade and Confirmation 
students. His topic was about "Saints and Ser-
vice." We would like to thank him for sharing so 
much information with our group!   

It was a treat to have you here!! 

To all the families of our combined parishes: 

- PLEASE SAVE THE DATE - 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 3rd 

 10:30am Mass at St. Charles. 

We hope you and your family will join us as we begin 

the Advent Season in a special way with a Family 

Mass.  Classes will be assigned a task.  If your child is 

interested in taking part in the Mass, please call      

Sharon or Molly.  

Sharon Guglielmi at (315) 430 -7853 or Molly Stroman 

at (315) 569 -9886. 

We hope to see the church full for this special Day! 



 

 

 

 

 

THANKSGIVING 2023 

St. Charles– St. Ann Food Pantry 

As Thanksgiving and Christmas are quickly approaching, many families are finding themselves without the 

means to provide food for their families.  The pantry has been assisting families  get through the holidays for 

many, many years.  This one is no different.  

Please consider adding a few extra items to your shopping cart as you shop for your own families.  

Our most needed items for our holiday baskets: 

 
cranberry sauce 

instant mashed potatoes 

stuffing mix 

canned fruits and vegetables 

Jello 

pudding 

cake mixes 

frosting 

soups of all kinds 

pasta and sauce 

tuna and mayonnaise 

macaroni and cheese 

cookies/ crackers 

cereals of all kinds 

coffee and tea 

peanut butter and jelly 

Pancake mix and syrup 

hot cocoa and marshmallows 

Donations for food can be put in an envelope marked                                                            

ST. CHARLES-ST. ANN FOOD PANTRY and placed in the weekend collection  

or MAIL TO     Marie Cullen 

404 Parsons Drive 

Syracuse, NY  13219 

**PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO ST. CHARLES– ST. ANN FOOD PANTRY** 

With gratitude for your constant  generosity as we prepare for Thanksgiving 

Sincerely,,     Marie Cullen and the Food Pantry Staff 



St. Charles-St. Ann 

2023-2024 FISCAL YEAR COLLECTION REPORT 

    Actual  Budget 

Collections YTD               139,792.00           153,414.00 

November 5    6,504.00  6,740.00 

November 12       6,740.00 

November 19                      6,740.00 

November 26       6,740.00 

Online for November                 3,653.00                 7,132.00 

Collections YTD                149,949.00           187,506.00 

Bills Paid this week: 
Payroll        4,264.00 
CNY Turf (Snowblowing)      3,083.33 
LaValle Paving                                                                        2,300.00 
Verizon                                                                                       287.78 
M.E. Burgess                                                                             236.00 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

   is the First Thursday of the month. 

 

 
The Blessed and Broken Prayer Group meets on Thurs-
day nights at 6pm.  All are most welcome.  The hour is 
spent praying for others in an easy going and prayer cen-
tered spirit.  If you feel called to join us please do!  We are 
now meeting in the Sacristy at St. Charles. We hope you 
will consider joining us for this most worthwhile ministry.  
Everyone needs prayer– now more than ever.   
  Blessings, Sister Eileen 
 
The Tuesday Prayer group meets Tuesdays at St. Charles 
in the sacristy.  3pm  Please join us! 

Respect Life 

“Before I formed you in the womb I knew you, and 

before you were born I consecrated you,” we are told 

in the first chapter of the Book of Jeremiah.  Yet, 

known and loved as we are by God, our culture does 

not value this gift of life in these early, vulnerable moments.  

That’s why books like “In My Mother’s Womb” are so important– 

for children and adults alike.  This picture book expresses the 

mysterious unfolding of a life in a mother’s womb from the 

unique point of view of the child.  Written in a diary format, the 

story imagines what the child is seeing, hearing, thinking and feel-

ing during the weeks of pregnancy.  With accompanying Scripture 

verses and stunning artwork for each week, this book provides a 

fresh encounter with life as well as the Author of Life.  

 

My fellow Parishioners, 

It’s that time of the year again in Upstate Ny where the beautiful 

colors of fall will turn to the cold harsh days of snow and winter. 

It’s during these days that we should not forget our less fortunate 

brothers and sisters who are homeless during these days. Often, 

we see them with signs on street corners and exit ramps. 

It’s a normal feeling to be weary to give money to strangers in 

these situations, however, while going through my Faith For-

mation Ministry I met others that had a great idea and solution 

for those homeless during the harsh winter weather that will be 

upon us shortly enough. 

We found that giving Gloves and Socks to those less fortunate 

than us who are out on the streets is highly appreciated – as 

much as money in fact. Imagine being out in the freezing cold all 

day. I experienced this last winter when handing out socks &amp; 

gloves and the look on the faces of those receiving them was 

unbelievable and total appreciation. It was truly a humbling mo-

ment for me and my classmates! 

Please keep this in mind this winter and let’s try as a Parish to 

make a difference in someone less fortunate life.  Also, If you are 

more comfortable in donating extra gloves and socks, please 

leave them with Marie Cullen of the St. Charles food pantry. Ma-

rie and her team do an excellent job of outreach in the communi-

ty and make sure those in need get items like this during the  

winter months! 

Thank you for your consideration and God Bless! 

Jeff Noce 



New York
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE
Nick Masterpole 
 Carl Masterpole 

 315-473-9622
1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204

Fax 315-473-9623

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

www.grafelectric.netwww.grafelectric.net

315-387-9988315-387-9988
Email: Email: cgraf@grafelectric.netcgraf@grafelectric.net

QUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICEQUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICESCOMPETITIVE PRICES

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Quality Service Since 1987Quality Service Since 1987

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
MIke Hall

dshaller@4LPi.com  
(800) 477-4574 x6458
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Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

2208 W. Genesee Street
Syracuse

204 W. Seneca Street
Manlius

(315) 468-6281

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com

IF YOU LIVE ALONE You Need

4 Ambulance 4 Police 4 Family  
		       4 GPS & Fall Alert

$1995
/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com

MDMedAlert!™

At HOME and AWAY!

800.808.9294
CALL NOW!

LET’S GROW  
YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

mhall@4LPi.com 
(800) 477-4574 x6311

CONTACT ME  
Mike Hall


